
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

WHITFIELD COUNTY TAX COMMISSIONER 
DANNY W. SANE 

INFORMATION ABOUT THE 2023 
HOMEOWNER TAX RELIEF GRANT 
(HTRG) 

What you need to know: 
 The grant was approved by the Governor and General 

Assembly of the State of Georgia on March 13th, 2023 

 HTRG is a one-time reduction for the 2023 tax year 

 The HTRG will be automatically applied to any bill with 
a Homestead Exemption 

 The HTRG will amount up to an $18,000 reduction of 
assessed value of the property. 

  

For more information about the 2023 Homeowner Tax Relief 
Grant, please visit the Georgia Department of Revenue’s website 
at https://dor.georgia.gov. 

  


